
 

 

5th May 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Proposed Year 6 Jaguar Landrover Trip (W/B 23rd May) 

I am writing to inform you that the above trip has had to be cancelled. 

Activities such as these can only go ahead if we receive sufficient voluntary contributions to meet 

most of the cost. In this instance, the appropriate contributions have not been forthcoming. We 

have therefore had to make the difficult decision to cancel. 

As you are aware, we have always provided a wide range of engaging enrichment opportunities 

both within and beyond school. I would like to reassure you that the provision of these activities will 

remain a high priority for us. However, I hope you will understand that we cannot continue to 

subsidize them to the same extent from the main school budget. 

Those of you who have already paid will be refunded either via parent pay or by cheque. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr P Bowers 
Headteacher 
 

  

 

 

 


